
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                             

  

                                  

 

 

  

 

DEAR STAR ACADEMY PARENTS, 
 

Happy November and Welcome to our 

newly enrolled families and staff members! 

We are overjoyed that you have chosen to 

join Star Academy! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

HAPPY TURKEY MONTH! 

Important Friendly Announcements: 

• We are CLOSED on Thanksgiving 
Thursday the 24th. Hope everyone 
has a great day with their families!  
 

• The day after Thanksgiving Friday 
the 25th we are open from 7am – 
5:00pm for those who signed up 
for care on that day. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Director: Veronica Jackson 

E: veronicaj@staracademynv.com 

Assistant Director: Nicky Antez 

E: nickya@staracademynv.com 

P: [702] 272-1717 

 

   

 

 

Friday 11/4 : Sports Day 

Wear something to support 

your favorite sports team or 

come in a sports uniform!  
 

Friday 11/11 : Veterans Day 

Wear a shirt that is red, white 

and blue to honor all members 

of the Armed Forces who 

served this country valiantly. 
 

Friday 11/18 : Flannel Day 

Come dressed in a flannel that 

is trendy or comfy to get in the 

fall spirit!  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 November Newsletter  

2022 
 

 

Happy Birthday to all the November babies!  

Star Academy wishes you all the best! 

Quote of the Month:  

 


